
 

RUSSELL J. DALLAI, EdD 
Principal 

CHRISTOPHER MCLAUGHLIN 
Assistant Principal 

ANDREW A. PETTOLA 
Assistant Principal 

NORTH HAVEN 
221 Elm Street • North Haven, CT 06473-3251 

HIGH SCHOOL 
Telephone (203) 239-1641 • Fax (203) 234-7436 

SANDRA M. PRENETA 
Assistant Principal 

North Haven Public Schools Vision: As a result of their experience in the North Haven Public Schools, every student will acquire the 

skills necessary to meet the demands of the twenty-first century. 

 

PTSA Open House, Tuesday, September 19, 2017, 6PM-8PM 

Dear Parents and Guardians: 

I invite you to join NHHS at our annual Parent, Teacher, Student Association (PTSA) Open House on Tuesday, 
September 19th, 2017. During this evening, you will follow your child’s schedule and experience brief 
presentations from teachers. Please arrive early enough to be in your child’s first class by 6:00 PM. 

The school will send home the schedule for the night with your child. Please bring it to Open House. You will 
follow it according to these times:  

Day A Classes  Day B Classes 

Class Time  Class Time 

A-1 6:00-6:10  B-1 7:00-7:10 

A-2 6:15-6:25  B-2 7:15-7:25 

A-3 6:30-6:40  B-3 7:30-7:40 

A-4 6:45-6:55  B-4 7:45-7:55 

I also encourage you to join the PTSA on Tuesday. Membership forms and information will be available at 
Open House. A strong PTSA supports our efforts to make a good school even better. 

During your unassigned times at Open House (“IST” periods on the schedule), you are encouraged to meet 
your student’s school counselor, school principals, and the athletic director. You are also encouraged to visit 
our beautiful library as well as our cafeteria, where various clubs, teams, and activities will share information 
about their programs. Coffee will be available in the cafeteria, thanks to our PTSA. 

I look forward to seeing you at Open House. 

Sincerely, 

 
Russell J. Dallai, Ed.D. 
Principal 
 

P.S. Parents of athletes are reminded that the annual parents sports meeting will take place prior to Open 
House, at 5:30 PM in the theater. This meeting is for parents/guardians of athletes participating in any or all of 
the three sports seasons. This meeting is not for the athletes themselves, who will have their own meetings 
with coaches. 

 


